XRN5825 – Minor Release 13 - Status Update

	Overall Project RAG Status			
	Schedule	Risks and Issues	Cost	
RAG Status				
	Status Justification			
Schedule	Overall release is tracking to a Green status. Minor Release 13 was successfully implemented on 6 th Dec. First usage activities are complete, and we exited the post-implementation support phase with no issues raised. Closedown activities are ongoing with approval of the CCR at February ChMC the pending. Progress update: Implementation successful PIS complete Upcoming Communications: CCR (ChMC Deck) – 12/02 Decision in March ChMC: None	Surf. ▼0556N 08/09 - 01/11 ▼800.0 30/09 - 15/11 ▼1557 14/10 - 05/12 ▼IMPLEMENTATION 11/11 - 08/12	Nov 24 99 Dec 24 23 Dec 24 96 Jan 25 93 Jan 25 93 Feb 25 175 Feb 25 Feb 25 175 Feb 25 17	
Risks and Issues	N/A			
Cost	Forecast to complete delivery against approved MTB funds			
Scope	XRN 5576 – Winter Consumption Calculations for Class 4 sites with AMR fitted XRN5794 – Weather API V2			